








Office Report – April 3 to May 13, 2024

Financial plan preparations
Work on 2023 year end
Met with other CAO’s within Pembina Valley Water Co-op to discuss drought situation
Attended 2 monthly meetings with Provincial reps to keep administrators up to date
Met with contractors to discuss plans for hall exterior
Attended one planning session for Assisted Living with BCH
Currently taking part in a month-long training for Asset Management
Attended an evening session through the Harvest Moon Society learning about Strategic 
Planning
Auditors in the office last week
lots happening with water leaks, advisories etc
advertising for Public Works Operator and Summer Student
Contacted with preliminary questions about developing a Hutterite Colony in the municipality
Don has started working on a lead testing program 


